CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Subject: Chinese Visa Issuance

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai
informs Filipino nationals who already claimed their
new ePassports to immediately report to
concerned Chinese government agencies of such
fact for the transfer of their Chinese visa from the old
ePassport to the new ePassport. In Shanghai,
Filipino nationals may direct their inquiries on
documentary requirements and procedures related
to their visa to the Shanghai Entry-Exit Bureau
located at 3™ Floor, 1500 Min Sheng Road, Pudong,
or via their telephone number (021) 2895-1900.

The Consulate kindly reminds the Filipino community
that Chinese visa issuance is not under its
jurisdiction. Only concerned Chinese government
agencies are authorized to discuss pertinent
information on Chinese visa issuance.

Please be guided accordingly.

Shanghai, 25 January 2017
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